
NOTIFICATION 

 
NATIONAL BANK FOR AGRICULTURE AND RURAL 

DEVELOPMENT (NABARD)             
 

  
 

 

Recruitment to the post of Grade A (RDBS) - 2023 
 Psychometric Test 

 
It is notified for information of all candidates shortlisted for interview, that as 
a part of the recruitment process, a Psychometric Test will be held tentatively 
in the first fortnight of January 2024.   The details regarding Psychometric 
Test will be notified on NABARD website in due course. 

Candidates may note that the test is mandatory and only those candidates who 
appear in the Psychometric Test will be called for the Interview. 

 

Date:  26 December  2023                                   Chief General Manager 
                                                                     Human Resources Management Dept.                                                                              

                                                            
 

 

 

 

 


